ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tuesday, Mar. 15th, 2022
B Day 

Tuesday	- PHS Early Dismissal @ 2:40pm (Follow Regular Schedule)
		- PHS Parent/Teacher Conferences, 4-7:30pm

Wednesday	 - PHS Boys Baseball vs. Greenfield @ Palmyra, 4:30pm, Bus 2:30pm, Dismiss 2:15pm
	- PHS Freshman Fundraiser Mtg, HR, Gym
	- PHS History Club Mtg, HR, Mr. Boren’s Room

Thursday	- PHS Book Club Hat Day
- PHS Early Dismissal @ 2:40pm
		- PHS Parent/Teacher Conferences, 4-7:30pm
- PHS Girls V Softball vs. Carrollton @ HOME, 4:30pm

Friday		- NO SCHOOL

Saturday	- PHS B & G Track @ Champaign Invite, 9am, 
- PHS Boys V Baseball @ Elsberry (DH), 10am, Bus 7:50am
- PHS Girls JV Softball Tournament @ Quincy HS, 10:30am, Bus 8:30am

[bookmark: _GoBack]HAPPY BIRTHDAY today to Bailey Grieves!

Today's Lunch Menu:  Chef Salad, Sweet & Sour Chicken or Pizza, Rice/Egg Roll, Seasoned Peas and Fruit Cup.

Book Club will be having a Hat Day Thursday March 17th.  Wear your Green!

Freshman, there is a meeting in the gym during homeroom on Wednesday. We will discuss your fundraiser. Please be settled before the bell rings. 

History Club will meet in Mr. Boren's room during homeroom on Wednesday.  Bring your Chromebook to work on Trivia Night.

Gamers' Club will not meet this week due to the early dismissal on Thursday.  We will get together and play some games next Thursday from 3:30-5 p.m.

The last day to buy a 2021-2022 PHS Yearbook is Friday, April 1st (or until we sell out). We only have about 10 copies left to sell. WE DO NOT ORDER EXTRA COPIES! You can order online at jostensyearbooks.com or through Mrs. Shade in room 43. They are $42.00 each.

Attention Parents of Chorus and Band students:  Last week, tickets were sent home with students to be sold for the Pikeland Music Boosters fundraiser scheduled for Friday, March 25th.  A count of ticket sales is needed by Thursday, March 17th so that enough food can be purchased in advance.  Please help your child sell the tickets and more if possible.

Also, parents should have received both a letter in the mail and a link by email with a request to volunteer to help with the Pikeland Music Boosters fundraiser scheduled for Friday, March 25th.  It is important for all parents to support this evening so that the work can be shared by all rather than a few.  Thank you in advance for your help.  We appreciate all that the parents do for the school!

Seniors, please stop by the main office (come in the office) and confirm how you would like your name printed on your diploma.

Get your tickets to SpongeBob the Musical at the PHS Main office.  Show dates are Mar. 31st, April 1st, 2nd and 3rd.  Show times are 7:30pm for each show, EXCEPT Sunday, April 3rd, which is at 2pm.  Cost for each ticket is $7.  Children 5 and under are FREE.  No assigned seating.  Handicapped seating will be available, by request from an usher the day of the show.  Only 300 tickets will be available for pre-sale.  Reservations will be taken after those are sold. 

HAVE AN AWESOME SAUKEE DAY!
